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MMO  

Spirit Day! 

Students, Faculty, and 
Staff at the Barrow, 
Forsyth, and Oakwood 
campuses participated in 
MMO Spirit Day last 
month.   

What an exciting day, 
filled with energy and 
enthusiasm for the 
Quality Enhancement 
Plan, Math Multiplies 
Opportunities!   
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Pilot Classes Begin January, 2016! 

Registration Day for new students took place on Tuesday, December 8, 2015.  This 
was the first opportunity for students and advisors to add the new redesigned math 
learning support pilot courses to student schedules. 

At the time of this newsletter’s publication, over 30 new students have registered for 
MATH 0090A, MATH 0090B, and MATH 0090Q.  We are eager to launch the new 
curriculum and give students the opportunity to complete their learning support 
requirements in this exciting program. 

There are additional seats available in these pilot courses.  New students should visit 
their advisors to discuss their course schedules prior to the start of spring semester. 

For more information, contact: 

Kathryn Thompson, QEP Implementation Team Chairperson kthompson@laniertech.edu 

Brad Gadberry, Director of Institutional Effectiveness  bgadberry@laniertech.edu 

http://www.laniertech.edu/QEP/qep_main.aspx 

Southern Association of College and Schools Commission on Colleges 

(SACSCOC) Reaffirmation Visit is a Great Success!  

The SACSCOC Reaffirmation Committee visited Lanier Tech in November 

and had great things to say about LTC's Compliance Certification. The Com-

mittee was extremely impressed with the work done on the QEP, however 

believes that more development is needed on the assessment section of the 

plan by more clearly identifying student outcomes.  

The QEP Implementation Team will focus on this work as we prepare to sub-

mit the revised QEP in March. In the meantime, pilot classes will begin  in 

January as originally planned.  


